[bookmark: _GoBack]A big hello to my Room 17 family,
I hope you are all well and helping out as much as you can around your homes. I know that you are all missing your friends, but maybe you could write a letter to them and post it. Imagine how exciting it would be to receive a letter or a card from one of your friends?
Try and do as much of the work that was set for you as you can. I understand that it is difficult to do it at home, but try your best. Don’t get upset if you are unable to do it – just breathe!
If you have your projects ready you can e-mail them to cgamble@scoilmochua.com or I will see them when we return to school.
Remember to make time to play lots of games, bake, play cards and read, read, read! If you see me out trying to walk my very lazy dog Woody, give me a wave or a beep!
Keep checking the school website for updates and I am looking forward to seeing you all very soon.
Keep safe,
Ms.Gamble
